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           Special education program coordinators are permitted to observe teachers 

and report their findings on PAETEP. If you receive a negative rating, notify your 

building representative, Chrissie Stauffer or myself. 

 Report all problems to your building representatives, so that they can 

forward them to me in a timely fashion. If there is any reason you feel 

uncomfortable talking to your assigned rep, please feel free to contact me at:  

610-914-9949 or karlcruchjr@gmail.com. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karl Ruch   ruchk@readingsd.org 

Special Education- Secondary 
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